Lower Colorado River Multi-Species Conservation Program
MOTION

Based upon an investigation by Mr. Christopher Harris and Mr. Phillip Lehr,
it has been determined that there is little to no value to be gained in retaining
or utilizing the SunSparc 20 computer workstation during implementation of
the LCR MSCP. The SunSparc 20 workstation was purchased during the
early years of LCR MSCP development. All of the functions originally
performed on the SunSparc 20 workstation are now performed on PC-based
platforms.

Therefore, it is the motion of the LCR MSCP Steering Committee, that the
authorized representative of the Steering Committee, Mr. Christopher Harris,
contact an appropriate electronics recycling center in the Los Angeles area
and arrange for disposal of the hardware and related peripheral equipment.

Motion made by:

Seconded by:

Adopted By Consensus on July 27, 2005



